



Neighbourhood Planning Sub-group: Meeting 63 2nd March 2017, 7:30pm, Wray Institute

Minutes

Present: John H, Jo P, Jon I, Janet

1. Apologies were received and accepted from Robert, John , Andy and Tamsin
2. Declaration of interests – none declared.
3. Minutes of the last meeting were agreed as a true record.
4. Matters arising from the minutes of the last meeting – none arising.
5. Visual impact Assessment – Alison Farmer
6. Open day
 - Display boards are in the computer room.
 - 6 Simple questions to be produced by Tamsin can they please be circulated for the next meeting.
 - Posters to be put up around the village and also inform the school.
 - Jon, Jo, John and Tamsin are available for the open day, the day to be arranged so that three people are there the whole time to ensure feedback.
 - Record numbers of people who come in to the open day.
 - Information to be available to take away.
 - Janet will do any necessary printing.
 - John will speak to Corinne about the last open day to see if there are any resources we can use.
 - Large maps to be on display, along with John's pen pictures and site assessment sheets.

- Copies of reports to be available for visitors to browse through in particular Alison Farmers report. John to liaise with Robert.

7. AOB

8. Date/Time next meeting Wednesday 15th March 2017 7.30pm